
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

 My name is Kaia Ehrmantraut and I am writing in opposition to HB1373. Defining life as 
beginning at fertilization directly impacts the ability of IVF providers in our state to provide care for 
people like my friend, Shauna, who was diagnosed with cancer. Because of IVF, she was able to 
become a mom after surviving cancer.  Please do not allow religion and politics to limit the care that 
can be provided to patients that want to start a family.  I strongly encourage you not to pass HB 
1373. 

 

Kaia Ehrmantraut  


